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i

1
MINUTES FROM THE 18“3r'd TOWN COUNCIL MEETING. THIS WAS HELD ON MARCH 9, 2020.
THE MEETING WAS CAI%LED TO ORDER BY MAYOR JACK FIELDS.

MEMBERS PRESENT WERE MAYOR JACK FIELDS, JIMMY ATTEBURY, KARL LOWRY AND ED JONES. MEMBER ABSENT
WAS TAMES DRIVER, JODIE KEENER, MR. MCGREW AND LARRY RANEY AND A MEMBER OF THE COMMUNITY WAS
ALSO PRESENT. |

THE MINUTES WERE HANDED OUT A MOTION WAS MADE BY ED JONES TO ACCEPT THEM AS WRITTEN AND IT
WAS 2"° BY JIMMY ATT‘EBURY. ALL WERE IN FAVOR NONE OPPOSED.

THE FINANCIAL TOTALS WERE GIVEN OUT AND A MOTION WAS MADE BY KARL LOWRY AND 2"° BY JIMMY
ATTEBURY TO ACCEPT THEM AS WRITTEN. ALL WERE IN FAVOR. NONE OPPOSED.

FINANCIAL COMMITTEE STATE AUDITOR CALLED AND SAID THERE WILL BE NO AUDIT ON BOOKS UNTIL
SUMMER. 1

ANNEXATION COMMITTEE: NONE
ROAD COMMITTEE: TIM‘ JACKSON WILL PUT IN TWO CULVERTS ON HILLVALE TRAIL

OLD BUSINESS: KARL LCJ?WRY TALKED TO DR. MURPHY ABOUT SETTING UP COMPUTERS AT SCHOOL IN
ADMINISTRATION OFFICE AND HE WANTED TO KNOW IF WE WERE GOING TO HAVE A BANNER. MR. LOWRY
INFORMED THE BOARD THAT THERE WILL BE SOME FORM OF TRAINING IN HOT SPRINGS AND THEY WILL GET
BACK WITH US WITH A DATE. MR. MCGREW WILL SEE ABOUT HAVING A BANNER MADE.

MAYOR JACK FIELDS SA'ID WE DID NOT GET THE EXTRA FUNDING FROM THE STATE FOR THE ROADS.

!
NEW BUSINESS: BLOCK PART DATE 05/09/2020 DISCUSSION WAS MADE ABOUT WHAT WE WERE GOING TO
HAVE. |

LARRY RANEY JUSTICE OF THE PEACE SPOKE TO THE BOARD ABOUT BEING THE GARLAND COUNTY J.P.

A MOTION WAS MADE %\/ JIMMY ATTEBURY TO ADJOURN AND IT WAS 2"° BY ED JONES. ALL WERE IN FAVOR

NONE OBPOSED.
e uill

&
faver JACKETELDS




